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Subject Virus Alert

       Symantec has issued a level 1 threat advisory for a new virus 
that is transmitted via email as an attachment. The message may 
appear to be from Microsoft with  text that states that clicking on 
the attachment will update your computer's operating system and 
protect it against the blaster virus. 
DO NOT CLICK ON THE ATTACHMENT. SIMPLY DELETE THE MESSAGE.

        As a general rule you should never launch an attachment 
without scanning it for potential viruses. For more information, on 
this and other viruses visit the Symantec web site:
http://securityresponse.symantec.com/avcenter/
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